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WHA bid gets positive attention
The European Union’s attitude towards Taiwan’s bid to gain observer status at this year’s annual meeting of the World Health Assembly is moving in a “positive direction,” the Republic of China’s top envoy in France said Sunday. 
Chiou Jong-nan, Taiwan’s representative to France, made the comments while meeting with local Taiwanese expatriates at a seminar to exchange views on issues relating to the island’s bid to join the world health body. 
Taiwan is trying for the ninth year in a row to join the WHA, the highest decision-making body of the WHO.
According to the envoy, the French government will support Taiwan’s bid in principle if the bid is in line with the rules of the WHO’s Charter and the consensus of the E.U.
While some saw positive movement in Taiwan’s attempt to join the WHA, local journalists are no closer to getting credentials to cover the meeting. 
The president of the Association of Taiwan Journalists sent a letter yesterday to United Nations Secretary-General Kofi Annan to protest the U.N.’s move to bar reporters from Taiwan at WHA gathering in Geneva. 
In the letter, Tony Liu said that freedom of the press is a universal value that the U.N. has vowed to uphold and that Taiwan, in its devotion to promote democracy and world peace, should not be ostracized from the global community for political reasons. 
